
           

Public Hearing was held on 
November 4, 2019 at 5:30 PM at

                                                                                                the Town  Hall

Presiding: Supervisor John Perry

Attending: Councilman LaClair, Councilwoman Zell, Councilman Boms

Also Present:  7 member of the public 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was present the 2020 Town Budget.

Supervisor Perry said that there was no  increase to the General fund and 1.62%  increase in  the 
Highway Fund.  Department lines that did increase   2% percent to cover pay increases. Other 
highlights of the budget were:

 A3510.4 Dog Warden decrease $5000. to $3,000.
 A8160.1 Refuse PS increase $65,850 to $90,200
 A8160.4 Contractual increase $100,000 to $120,000
 A7110.1 Parks PS decrease $20,000. to $7,000.
 A7110.4Parks Contractual $5000 to $15000.
 $6,700. to build girls softball field at Dughill Park
 $13,000 to bring Town technology up to 21st century
 $9,800 to CAC to pay for consulting fees to update Comprehensive Plan.

               Motion to close the Public Hearing was made by Council Perry, seconded by 
Councilman LaClair and all voted aye.

A Town Board meeting was opened  at 6:40. Supervisor Perry present two resolutions.

Resolution #2019- 159 Approved Preliminary 2020 Budget
Offered by Supervisor Perry Seconded by Councilman Boms

WHEREAS  the Hurley Town Supervisor has presented the Preliminary Budget for the year 
2020.

THEREFORE  BE  IT BE RESOLVED  that the Town Board approve the Preliminary Budget 
for the year 2020.

All Voted Aye

Resolution #2019- 160 Rail Trail Grant
Offered by Supervisor Perry Seconded by Councilman LaClair

WHEREAS, the Town of Hurley is applying to New York State Department of Environmental 
Conservation for a project reimbursement grant under the Urban and Community Forestry (UFC)
Program to be located on the Hurley Rail Trail, a site located within the territorial jurisdiction of 
this Board; and

WHEREAS, as a requirement of this program, said Hurley Rail Trail Committee must obtain the 
“approval/endorsement of the governing body of the municipality in which the project will be 
located”.

NOW THEREFORE, be it resolved that Board of Hurley hereby does approve and endorse the 
application of the Town of Hurley for  grant under the Round 15/ DEC Urban Forestry Grants 
for a project known as Hurley Rail Trail Tree Planing and located within this community.

All Voted Aye 

              Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor  Perry, seconded by Councilwoman Zell and
all voted aye.

Judy Mayhon,Town Clerk


